
Aug	12,	2020	

To:	
Lindsay	Clark,	Planning	Analyst	
Resort	Municipality	of	Whistler	
4325	Blackcomb	Way	
Whistler,	BC	V0N	1B4	

As		homeowner	of	the	property	adjacent	to	2461	Snow	Valley	Place,	I	do	
not	contest	variance	DVP	01193.	

Sincerely,	

_

Rebecca	Streeter,	Homeowner	at	Strata	Lot	42,	2376	Gondola	Way	

Appendix D



From: Planning
To: Lindsay Clarke
Subject: FW: Development Variance Permit No. DVP01193 - 2461 Snow Valley Place
Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 9:00:24 AM

 

From: Bill Janyk ] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 5:11 PM
To: Planning <planning@whistler.ca>
Cc: david.saunders
Subject: Development Variance Permit No. DVP01193 - 2461 Snow Valley Place
 
Attention: Lindsay Clarke, Planning Analyst
 
I live at 2457 Snow Valley Place which is adjacent to 2461 Snow Valley Place at the north parcel line. I
have no concerns with the proposed variances in Development Variance Permit No. DVP01193 at
2461 Snow Valley Place and fully support them.
Regards,
Bill Janyk

 
 
 


